
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

JULY 2022

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
29TH JUNE - 1ST JULY – KEYWORKER GROUP ACTIVITIES.

MONDAY 4TH JULY – TEDDY BEAR’S PICNIC.
WEDNESDAY 6TH JULY – FARMER’S GRADUATION CEREMONY.

FRIDAY 8TH JULY – FARMER’S RAINBOW PARTY.
TUESDAY 12TH JULY – SPORTS DAY!

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING:
This month the children have enjoyed getting ready for summer and have 
spent lots of time in the garden exploring the natural world.
In the little lamb’s room the main focus has been supporting the children’s 
physical development as many of them are beginning to achieve a massive 
milestone by taking their first steps! In the garden the lambs have enjoyed 
using the baby walkers to help them explore the outdoors and we have 
created sensory paths with sand and water for the children to walk through.
In the Duckling’s room the children have enjoyed planting sunflowers and 
learning how to look after our environment. This month the children have 
completely transformed the flower beds by planting wildflower seeds. Each 
day we have enjoyed watching the stems shoot up and change into 
different colours and sizes. In Duckling’s we have also focused on our 
sensory play and have enjoyed bringing lots of creative and water play 
activities outside, a firm favourite was creating “lemonade” in our water tray 
with fresh lemon slices and jugs/containers. 
Within Farmer’s room the children have enjoyed taking care of their 
strawberry patch by watering the plants daily and moving away any cheeky 
snails that have tried to eat them! Following on from finding the slugs and 
snails the children have enjoyed going on lots of bug hunts to see what 
other insects they could find. The Farmer’s have also enjoyed participating 
in lots of water play activities and have even learnt how to be plumbers 
with our new guttering and water pipe resources. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT:
Following on from our outdoor activities we will be focusing upon 
developing our outdoor environment by continuing to carry out weekly 
forest school sessions and creating our very own bird feeders and bug 
hotels, throughout these activities the children will be encouraged to use 
their problem-solving skills and we will really be focusing on their physical 
development.
Throughout July we will be saying Goodbye to some of our preschoolers 
as they get ready to transition into reception. The Farmer’s will continue to 
focus on their school readiness activities and encourage the children to 
use their independence skills.
On Friday 8th July the Farmer’s children are going to be having a leavers 
party, the theme the children have chosen is ‘Rainbow’! We will also be 
holding keyworker group times on the 29TH June until the 1ST July where 
parents will be invited to join in with lots of fun activities, please speak to 
your child’s keyworker if you would like to attend. 


